
 
Village of South Blooming Grove 

P.O. Box 295 
Blooming Grove, New York 10914 

 
RESCHEDULED 

Village Planning Board and Public Hearing 
THURSDAY – MARCH 28, 2024 AT 8:00 PM 

 
THE VILLAGE PLANNING BOARD HEREBY GIVES NOTICE THAT THE 
PLANNING BOARD MEETING AND PUBLIC HEARING FOR MARCH 21, 
2024 HAS BEEN RESCHEDULED TO MARCH 28, 2024. 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Village Planning Board Meeting and Public 
Hearing regarding 23 Sears Road has been rescheduled and will be held by the Village 
Planning Board on Thursday, March 28, 2024, at 8:05 p.m. at Village Hall located at 
State Route 208, Monroe, New York 10950, 
 
 
 

By Order of Village Planning Board 
Village of South Blooming Grove 

 
 


